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14 November 2022 

 

Dear Year 7 parents, carers and guardians 

Year 7 coffee morning Friday 25 November 9.30am to 10.30am 

It was a pleasure to meet so many of you at our Year 7 Welcome Evening. I hope that you found the event 
helpful. We have been so impressed with how smoothly Year 7 have settled into the school and the many 
routines and practices that have become second nature to them. 

We do understand that for parents the step up to secondary school can leave you with many questions 
as there are fewer opportunities compared with junior school. I would therefore like to invite you to an 
informal coffee morning on Friday 25 November 9.30am, where I will be available to answer any questions 
that you have about the school and the transition to secondary. 

This is simply an invitation in case there are questions that you may have. Unfortunately, it won’t be an 
opportunity to discuss individual children, but any questions about the school – our policies and 
procedures will be welcome. 

If you are able to attend please let us know by completing this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScVC0MQJe23RGAsiJN8-
4riVjm8cIqCXfY_8BlBLBu_RYBcqg/viewform?usp=sf_link by Thursday 17 November. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs S Phillips 
Deputy Headteacher 
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